
9/4/13

Dear Planning Office,

I am applying for a permit to legalize an apartment at 11 George St. or 140-F-002. I bought the building 
last year.
The former owner had the building for a long time and was told he could not apply for a certificate as 
he put in the unit. The unit is in the basement.  I was told by Ann M. that the proof was in the old 
building permits and inspections that the unit was there before 1995.
I had the Fire Dep't do an inspection on 8/28 and they said it could be done with some changes. There 
are two exits for the basement apartment.

Sincerely,

Paul Louis
Owner


